
 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

 

 

 

New Webmaster:  Kweiman Yang (Arizona Western College) 
 Kweiman.Yang@azwestern.edu 
 

Spring 2017:  Conference in Las Cruces, NM (with NMMATYC) 
  Chair:  Adrian Delgado delgado8@nmsu.edu 
 

Spring 2018:  Conference in Yuma, AZ (with ArizMATYC) 

  Chair: Dahwei Chang, Dahwei.Chang@azwestern.edu  

 

Spring 2019:  Conference most likely in Silver City, NM 

Personnel Update 
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Articles for the Fall Newsletter 

We all know how hectic the start of semester can by.  Don’t wait until August!  Send in your 

articles and updates for Fall now.  Short paragraphs are fine, photos are especially fun.  I 

know lots of interesting things are happening in our section—share!  Email your articles, 

comments, photos, or updates to the editor, Pam Peters, petersp@sanjuancollege.edu. 

“Taking Three as the subject to reason about – 

A convenient number to state – 

We add Seven, and Ten, and then multiply out 

By one Thousand diminished by Eight. 

The result we proceed to divide, as you see,  

By Nine Hundred and Ninety Two:   

Then subtract Seventeen, and the answer must be 

Exactly and perfectly true.”  —Charles Dodson 
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